
 

 

 
         Date: 05 Sep 2024 
 

 

Dear KJS families, 

  

Following our earlier communication regarding the potential T8 signal, we have made the decision 
to cancel all Extra-Curricular Activities (ECAs) scheduled for this afternoon. 

  

Regular dismissal times remain unchanged. Please ensure you have arrangements in place for your 
child's pickup or travel home at the end of the normal school day. 

  

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. As always, the safety of our 
students is our primary concern. 

  

Thank you for your prompt attention to this update. 

  

Kind Regards, 

Gavin MacGregor 

Principal 

 


